

Brockley Rise Forest Hill London SE23 1NH Tel: 020 8690 1416

Fax: 020 8690 6349

Email: admin@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk Website: www.stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk

'Our Best at all Times'

Headteacher: Mrs Mitzi Nichol

2 October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Curriculum Enrichment contributions for the 2025-2026 academic year

We are looking forward to another wonderful learning year here and to be able to deliver a broad, balanced and enriched curriculum.

We are writing firstly to thank all parents and carers who contributed towards trips and workshops last academic year; without your contributions such experiences would not have been possible. The children enjoyed a range of learning experiences including visits to the Science, Natural History and Imperial War Museums and virtual reality workshops which brought learning to 'life'!

In spite of the increased demand on the school's budget this academic year, we are determined to maintain the high level of curriculum enrichment again this academic year as the benefits are immeasurable. It is with this aim that we are writing to ask for a voluntary contribution to the School Fund for the specific purpose of Curriculum Enrichment. Such contributions will enable us to plan off site learning experiences, in-house workshops and purchase additional learning resources otherwise out of our budget leading to an enhanced educational experience for our children. We are mindful of the fact that many household budgets are still feeling the strain of the cost of living and are grateful for all financial contributions received.

Please make your contribution via ParentPay under the 'Curriculum Enrichment Contribution 2024/25' payment item. The default amount has been set at £50.00 and can be adjusted within ParentPay. Again, we are offering the option of contributing in two installments – please avail yourself of this option if you wish.

Pay it Forward

We are thankful to be a part of a generous community who support one another. As in previous years, we are offering families the opportunity to make a 'Pay It Forward' donation via ParentPay. These donations will be used to cover the curriculum enrichment costs associated with children in families who are unable to make the full donation this academic year. The support from our parents and carers is a major contributing factor to the continued rich educational provision for our pupils. We greatly value the positive partnership between school and home.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M. Nichol Headteacher















